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25th April 2024 
Lynn Farrell 
meetingsadmin@SDUBLINCOCO.ie 
Dear Lynn,
On behalf of Roderic O’Gorman TD, Minister for Children, Equality, Disability, Integration & Youth, I wish to acknowledge receipt and thank you for your email concerning motion agreed at meeting of South Dublin County Council. Your correspondence is receiving attention and a further reply will issue as soon as possible

Yours sincerely,

Niamh McDermott
Private Secretary to Minister Roderic O’Gorman TD

